
Jacobs to Continue as Bedminster Mayor in 2020
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Wilentz Shareholder Larry F. Jacobs will serve for a second year term as mayor of Bedminster Township for 
2020, as reported by The Bernardsville News. Mr. Jacobs will be sworn in at the Township Committee’s annual
reorganization meeting on January 3, 2020.

As Chair of the Environmental practice at Wilentz, Mr. Jacobs advises clients in all phases of regulatory 
compliance with environmental laws, brownfields redevelopment and land use permitting.
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